10 DOWNING STREET

THE PRIME MINISTER 29 December, 1982
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I am writing to say how much I enjoyed my brief visit
to Bangor and the opportunity to walk in the main street and
meet some of those shopping there. I was particularly glad
to visit Boots,Hoggs and Wellworths: please will you pass on
my warm thanks to Mr Boardman, Mr Taylor and Mrs Cummings and
their staff for making me so welcome. My family and I will
enjoy over Christmas the box of chocolates which I was given
in Wellworths,and I will treasure the beautiful crystal bell
as a memento of a happy visit to Bangor, a.»d.bg LO-'US a
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J.T. Good, Esq.,




